
 

 

 

 

Rocky Fork Middle Baseball’s 3rd Annual Golf Scramble 

• Location: Champions Run Golf Course 

• When: Saturday, September 19th, 2020 

• Time: Registration begins at 12:00, Tee Off starts at 1:00 

• Price: $100 per player, $400 per team 
Price Includes: greens fee, dinner & fellowship, 1 mulligan, 1 red tee, 
door prize ticket, goody bag, 1 putting contest ticket 

 

• Other Event Offerings: 50/50 Raffle, Hole Contests (closest to the pins, long 
drive, and straight drive), can purchase one additional mulligan ($5), can 
purchase unlimited putting contest tickets. Cash or check the day of the 
scramble.  
 

• Hole-In-One Contest 
Grand prize for hole-in-one: $5,000!!! 
Additionally, if someone wins the grand prize, each and every contestant wins a new 
set of Callaway Golf Clubs! 

 

All proceeds raised towards this event will be put into the continued 
progression of our team’s field and equipment.  
 

We are hoping for a great turnout with a fun-filled day of golf! Please 

complete and mail the information sheet on the back to the address given. 

Please also email Coach Gannon at gannonan@rcschools.net to confirm entry. 

Thank you for helping our baseball program and the young men apart of it! 

Respectfully, 

Andrew Gannon 

 

mailto:gannonan@rcschools.net


Team Captain (Golfer #1) 
 
_______________________________   _______________________________ 

Name                                                           Email  
 
 

Golfer #2 Name: _________________________________  

 
 

Golfer #3 Name: _________________________________  

 
 

Golfer #4 Name: _________________________________ 
 
 
 

Please submit your team’s entry fee along with this form to:  
 

Rocky Fork Middle Baseball 
Attn: Coach Gannon 

100 Thunderstorm Lane 
Smyrna, TN 37167 

 
 

Not able to participate but would like to support Rocky Fork Baseball?  
Donations can be mailed to the address above as well!!! 

 
 

 
Thank you for participating in our Baseball Team’s Event! We look 

forward to seeing you at the course on September 19th! 
 

 


